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July 11, 2012

Meeting of Davis Public Library Trustees

Stoddard, NH

Draft

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:01 pm.  Present were Donna Hamilton, Agnes 

Yocono (Alternate), Ginger Saleski and Sarah Gallangan

The next meeting is set for Wednesday August 13 at 8:00 pm at the library.

Minutes of June meeting were approved. 

Sarah gave a director report.  An increase in patronage was mentioned and Friday 

night hours seemed to be a success.  However there had only been one Friday night 

being the beginning of the year.  Sarah said that there have been 20 children signed 

up for the summer reading program.

The yearend financial report was given and was accepted.  Ginger will meet with 

Donna on Thursday July 19th to go over the yearend reports.  We have not received 

an estimate for the chimney sealant and will wait for awhile to see if he will respond. 

Ginger will drop the town treasurer a note concerning payments made for the 

library.

It was noted that we did not receive an invoice from Fairpoint for the internet for the 



month of June.  If one is received in July we will call and try get them to invoice us 

before they cut off our internet.

Ginger will contact Carol Clark concerning the August meeting for the town calendar.

Motion to adjourn was made and we adjourned at 9:00pm.

Respectfully submitted, Ginger Saleski standing in for the secretary


